
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

VARIOUS LANE CLOSURES ON SR 37 NEAR SR 48 OVERPASS  
Night time closures needed for bridge work 

 
BLOOMINGTON, Ind. (Oct. 6, 2017) – The Indiana Department of Transportation alerts 
motorists that there will be lane closures on SR 37 near the SR 48 overpass in the coming week 
to allow crews to safely work on the bridge deck and install drainage fixtures. 
 
All lane closures will be in effect from 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. 
 

• On Friday night, October 6, the right lane of southbound SR 37 at the SR 48 overpass 
will close; the left lane will remain open to traffic. 

• On Saturday night, October 7, the left lane of northbound SR 37 at the SR 48 overpass 
will close; the right lane will remain open to traffic. 

• On Monday, October 9, the left lane of northbound SR 37 at the SR 48 overpass will 
close; the right lane will remain open to traffic. 

• On Tuesday, October 10, the right lane of northbound SR 37 at the SR 48 overpass will 
close; the left lane will remain open to traffic.  

 
INDOT urges motorists to drive safely and follow the posted 45 mph speed limit during the night 
time closures.  

 
### 

 
 
Contact: 
Andy Dietrick 
I-69 Section 5 
(812) 727-5796 
adietrick@indot.in.gov 
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